DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Region VI - Western Visayas
DIVISION OF AKLAN

Rty BB I ERITATYE

Archbishop Gabriel M. Reyes Street, Kalibo, Aklan

September 8, 2017

To: Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Senior/Education Program Specialists
Public Schools District Supervisors
Principals/Head Teacher In-Charge of the District
Heads, Public Elementary, Secondary and
integrated Schools

Dear Sirs/ Mesdames:

Please be informed that the validation of School Heads Development
Program- Foundational Course (SHDP-FC) Implementation Plan by the Regional
Validating Team is rescheduled on September 27-28, 2017 instead of September 14-

15, 2017. Venue of this activity will be announced later.

For your information and guidance.

Very truly yours,
FOR THE SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT:

Srin,

JOSE NIRO R.NILEASCA
Education Program Supervisor
In-Charge of the Division

Division Letter

No /4, s.2017
ice

“May katawhayan ag kalipayan sa among mga escuelahan.”




